
Mr.MacEwan 

 

As a previous business owner of By the Water Shellfish and Captain Cookes Seafood for over 20 years. I 

am writing to express that I am not in favor of another gas station in the Borden area. Cerettis has been a 

family owned and operated business for 90 years. I always supported the local business and adding a 4th 

service station will definitely put one of the family businesses out of business.  

Cerettis and Howatts are good supporters of the community in regard to helping locals pay bills and run 

tabs to get them from paycheck to paycheck.    

 

Kind regards 

 

Dewis Cooke  

 

 


